
 

 

from the Biblical history 
room to the mastodon ex-
hibit. Our hope is that our 
guests will be able to more 
fully appreciate the effects of 
the flood in the laying down 
of the fossil record. 
 
Several years ago, one of our 
visitors shared that he com-
mitted his life to Christ after 
studying the order of burial 
exhibit in our museum be-
cause the fossil record had 
been a major stumbling 
block for him in accepting 
the Bible as true. What an 
amazing testimony! 
 
Thank you, Melanie and Da-
vid, for all your hard work! 
The kingdom of God is be-
ing proclaimed through 
your commitment to the 
Glendive Dinosaur & Fossil 
Museum! 

Robert 

"...The world that then exist-
ed was deluged with water 
and perished.” - 2 Peter 3:6 
 
Our museum exhibits are 
world-class. I often tell 
people that I can say that 
because I didn’t build the 
museum. Otis Kline, the 
museum founder, is the 
visionary behind this 
monument to God’s crea-
tive work as well as the 
judgement of the global 
flood. 
 
We are also world-class 
because of our museum 
artist, Melanie Richard. 
One thing visitors notice 
right away is that our di-
nosaur exhibits are more 
like zoo habitats making 
them stand out among oth-
er museums. 
 

We try to update the museum 
each year and 2024 is no ex-
ception. Melanie and I have 
been working to expand the 
order of burial exhibit which 
helps guests see how the 

flood could explain the fossil 
record. If you’ve visited the 
museum, you might remem-
ber this 8-sided exhibit. 
 
This last week, Melanie, along 
with David Gibbs, Melanie’s 
assistant, started the final 
phases of taking this small ex-
hibit and expanding it to run 
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2024 Museum Hours 
10am-5pm 

 
Friday & Saturday .............. April & May 
 
Mon-Sat ......... Memorial thru Labor Day 
 
Friday & Saturday .......... Sept & October 



 

 

Foundation Advancing Creation Truth 

PO Box 684 

Glendive, MT 59330 

406-377-3228 

robert@creationtruth.org 

 

 

Donations: 

FACT is supported through museum admissions, 

gift shop sales, digs, and donations. 

To donate by check, please mail to the address on 

the right. 

To donate by credit card, please visit our website 

and click on the donate banner or give us a call. 

Thank you for your support! 

Where Biblical History Comes Alive! 

 

Visit us at 
www.creationtruth.org 

Save the Date: Creation Celebration 2024 

Join us on July 12-13 for our annual Creation Celebra-
tion. Several events are planned this year from educa-

tional events on Friday, July 12 to Tropical Sno and Vir-
tual Reality on Saturday, July 13. Sherri Seligson from 
Apologia will be our featured presenter and speaker. 

More information will be in our next newsletter. 

Half-Day and Full Day Dig Opportunities 
 

Visit www.creationtruth.org/digs for information on our half-day and full day 
dig opportunities! 

The Museum is NOW OPEN! 

Come see our updated order of burial exhibit (highlighted on the front page of 
this newsletter). Learn about the formation of the fossil record during the global 
flood of Genesis. We are open on Fridays and Saturdays in April & May, Mon-
day through Saturday from Memorial Day to Labor Day, and Fridays and Satur-
days in September and October. 


